
Eastern Division report to D69 District Council meeting Sept 2021 

 

Unfortunately, Area 33 remains without a director after the nominee withdrew due to family 

pressures. A search is underway to find a replacement, but currently none has been uncovered.  

 

By the time of this meeting, the Division Leadership team will have held two meetings, to discuss 

goals for the Division - which include the net creation of three new clubs. 

 

Brisbane Leaders has now chartered, but had to hold off its charter dinner, scheduled for Friday, 

August 6th, until Friday September 3rd due to covid restrictions. It was attended by DistDir Robert 

Green and DivDir Graham Cairns. 

 

Division Club Growth Assistant Director Roy David continues to investigate proposals for a series of 

Open House / Demonstration meetings – including Eastern Division’s first online-only club. 

 

Area Directors have begun club visits and have set dates and locations for Area contests – and have 

begun to arrange for trophies, etc. 

 

The Divisional Contests and conference have been tentatively set for Sunday March 13 - although 

that is dependent on availability of a venue (still under investigation). 

 

Division PDI/TLQ co-ordinator Kate Norris and Division Director Graham Cairns are investigating 

locations for a face-to-face Divisional Club Leadership Training day. 

Graham Cairns 

Easter Division Director 

 

 

 

 


